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Governor Levine and Governor Link convened a conference call at 2:00 p.m. on 
February 21, 2017.  Also present on the call were the following: Board of Governors staff 
Chancellor Marshall M. Criser III, Vikki Shirley, Paige Beles, Jan Ignash and Christy 
England. 
 
The discussion focused on the 2016 Trustee Summit panel on 2+2 Articulation, 
including brainstorming questions regarding 2+2 transfer and logistics of the panel.  
  
The meeting concluded at 2:53 p.m. on October 24, 2016. 
 
 
 
 


